
 

 

Easter Egg Appeal & Fundraising Raffle 

10th March 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our popular Easter Egg raffle is back! There will be lots and lots of Easter Eggs to be won 

and children will be able to buy raffle tickets at lunchtimes for 50p per ticket. Tickets will be 

on sale every lunchtime from Monday 13th March until lunchtime on 31st March from Mrs 

Dore our midday supervisor.   

As always, the success of these events depends upon the generosity of our parents and 

school staff, and donations of Easter Eggs for the raffle will be most gratefully received. Can 

we please ask that they are NOT plastic wrapped if possible inline with our Plastic Free 

Schools Status. Children can bring egg donations into school on any day and hand them to 

their class teacher. 

                   

Thank you to Mrs Dore our amazing lunchtime assistant for organising our raffle which will 

be held on Friday 31st March after lunch. 

Many thanks to you all as always for your ongoing support. 

 

Christine Turner 

Head teacher 


